
 
 

 

 

APPENDIX C 

 

 

MINUTES EXTRACT 

 

SOCIAL AFFAIRS AND HEALTH SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 

22nd August 2006 

 

SAH20.  CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE’S PLAN – The Director of Children’s 

Services submitted a report (previously circulated) consulting Members on the contents of the 

draft Children and Young People’s Plan, which brings together key partners to produce a single, 

strategic, overarching plan all local services for children and young people in Darlington. 

 

It was reported that the Plan had been prepared along the development of the Authorities Local 

Area Agreement, which had as its core focus, improved outcomes for children and young people 

and particular reference was made to the ‘Being Healthy’ element of the Plan and its associated 

priorities, actions and performance measures. 

 

Members welcomed this co-ordinated approach to children’s and young people’s services which 

replaced the plethora of plans, both statutory and non-statutory. 

 

IT WAS AGREED – That the report be noted. 


